
FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER 
Thank you, parents and students, for a great start to 
the term! It has certainly been a busy few weeks and I 
feel like we are starting to get some momentum with 
routines. Mrs Lofthouse, Mr Morrison and Ann-Maree 
have been a huge help to me transitioning into my 
leadership role and I need to acknowledge their 
professionalism and dedication to your children’s 
learning. I also need to thank Mrs Patten for her casual 
days while I am off at training and network meetings. 

EXCURSION 
We have good news on the excursion! We are allowed 
to take up to 4 Kindergarten/Year 1 parents with us to 
the excursion to Jindabyne Sport and Recreation Small 
Schools Week in November. We are in the process of 
finalising the 5 days and costing. A note will go home 
soon regarding this. 

HOCKEY AND TENNIS 
Kate and Sarah have been coming out and running 
Hockey clinics with students. They have been doing an 
amazing job and we are very thankful for their time and 
energy. 

Starting on Friday in Week 5, Mrs Helen Garrett will be 
holding Tennis clinics which will be separated into an 
Infants and Primary session. Our Hockey and Tennis 
sessions have been funded through the Sporting 
Schools grant. 

WORKING BEE 
The P&C are holding a Working Bee on the weekend of 
the 18th (August). All families, friends and community 
members are very much welcome to come along and 
give a hand. 

HOMEWORK 
Homework has started to go home. For maths, 
students are to complete a weekly worksheet. For 
English, students must complete home reading every 
night, practise their spelling words and complete 

activities from a homework grid. Any parent feedback 
regarding homework is most appreciated. 
 
Mr Mitchell Welham 
Principal 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Week 3 
Monday 6th August - Healthy Harold 

- School Photos 
Tuesday 7th August - Hockey 

Wednesday 8th August - Mrs Patten in 
Thursday 9th August - Mr Welham (out) 

Friday 10th August 
- District Athletics 
Carnival @ Cowra 
- Mr Welham (out) 

 

Week 4 
Monday 13th August - Hockey 

- Jump Rope for Heart 
Tuesday 14th August  - Prue McCarthy Visit 

Wednesday 15th August  - Mr Welham (out) 

Thursday 16th August - Mr Welham (out) 
- Book Fair 

Friday 17th August - Mr Welham (out) 
 

Week 5 
Monday 20th August - Hockey 
Tuesday 21st August - Prue McCarthy Visit 

Wednesday 22nd August - Newsletter 
Thursday 23rd August - Mr Welham (out) 

Friday 24th August - Tennis 
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Address: King Street, Gooloogong 2805 

Phone: 6344 8307 

Principal: Mr. Mitchell Welham 

Teachers: Mrs. Kate Lofthouse and Mr. Andrew Morrison 

Administration Manager: Mrs Ann-Maree Watson 



Thank you to our 2018 Sponsors 

Gold 
• Moxey Farms AFMH 
• Lachlan Valley Building 

—Glenn and Jenny McDonald 

Silver 
• Eagles Partnership - Steve & Rachel 

Eagles 
• Sue and Phil Morrow 
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